

"Embracing our Heritage, Advancing our Future"

June 25, 2025

Arizona Department of Homeland Security Attn: Belinda Torres, Strategic Planner 1700 W. Washington Street, Suite 210 Phoenix, AZ 85007

Dear Belinda Torres,

I hope this memorandum finds you well. I am writing to formally request the transfer of one OPSG vehicle (2023 Chevrolet Tahoe SUV) which was purchased with OPSG funds from the Santa Cruz County Sheriff's Office to The Douglas Police Department. This vehicle will be instrumental in the successful implementation of the OPSG program.

Thank you for this opportunity. Please feel free to contact me at kraig.fullen@douglasaz.gov, should you require any additional information or wish to discuss this request further.

Kraig Fullen
Chief of Police